
KIDS PARTY PLANNERS—Checking toys to be distributed at Child- j 
ren’s Christmas Party scheduled for Doolittle Center, 3 pan., Dec. 
19, are committee members (from left) R. Guild Gray, Charlotte 
Cook, Art Lurie and Rev. I. W. Wilson. Contributions to community- 
wide cooperative project should be made payable to Children's Party 
Fund in care of Flora Dungan, 323 South 3rd St., Las Vegas. Next 
meeting of coordinating committee is scheduled for tonight (Dec. 10), 
T p.m., at Doolittle Center. It was announced that Rev. I. W. Wilson, 
Bethel Baptist, and Rev. V. C. L. Coleman, Second Baptist, have 
joined committee. 

NAACP YOUTH—Officers erf Las Vegas NAACP Youth Council are 

shown above with advisor Mrs. Edythe Abington (front center). Front 
left is Edythe Giles, secretary. Front right is Maxine Groce, treas- 

urer. Standing (from left) are Charles Mitchell, sergeant-at-arms; 
Dlmitrios Williams, vice president, and Charles Steel, president. 
Council members below are (front from left) Jo Ann Wilson, James 
Dukes and Joy Ann Williams; (rear from left) Sharon Evans, Connie 
Nichols, Odell Nichols and Sandra Hawkins. Photos of other Council 
members appeared itf last week’s VOICE. 
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